READING YOUTH WEEKEND 2018
9th – 11th February


Topic: Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your father in heaven. Matthew 5 v 16. How do we do it?
Come and enjoy a fantastic weekend in Reading hosted by Earley Christian Fellowship. It will involve great meetings, a session on how to deal with difficult questions, a Saturday afternoon trip to a sports hall, tasty food, and opportunities to relax with friends and much more…….

What age?  School Year 8 to School Year 13 inclusive
Where?  Earley Christian Fellowship, 153 Wokingham Road, Reading, RG6 1LW 
Directions and application form available at www.ecfreading.org
What time?

Please arrive on Friday between 7pm and 9pm but the earlier the better.

The weekend will finish at about 2.30pm after lunch on Sunday
How much?

£20 for the weekend (not including petrol/travel money to get to Reading) 
Where will I sleep?

Boys in the church hall sleeping on the floor, 153 Wokingham Road. Fully supervised.
Girls in the church house sleeping on the floor, 153 Wokingham Road. Fully supervised.
All activities are fully supervised by youth leaders.

What shall I bring? 
Sleeping bag, pillow and roll mat, wash stuff. Please note that there are no showers available. Warm clothes. Indoor sports gear including non marking trainers. Bible. Cakes/biscuits for breaks to be handed in on arrival. Please note we cannot be held responsible for loss/damage to electronic items. Please do not bring valuables.
How do I apply?

Please make cheques payable to Earley Charitable Trust. Complete the enclosed form and return it to Tim Cross a.s.a.p. (address below) but no later than 1 February 2017
Lifts to/from Reading station can be arranged. Please contact one of the below:

	Pete Cowling
	Tim Cross
	Dan Towers

	c/o Earley Christian Fellowship

153 Wokingham Road

Reading

RG6  1LW

Mob 07891 958043
pete.cowling@ntlworld.com
	68 Whitley Wood Road
Reading

RG2 8JE
Mob 07875 735790
timcross1@yahoo.com

	 Earley Christian Fellowship

153 Wokingham Road

Reading

RG6  1LW

Mob 07941 547386
dan.towers@hotmail.co.uk


Safety of children and youth is a priority at Earley Christian Fellowship. We have a Child Protection policy in place, leaders have a current DBS check. Should you wish to see the policy please contact Peter Cowling

